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The link between whiplash injuries and rising car insurance premiums has already been 

discredited.  

Since reform to the personal injury system three years ago, insurers have saved a billion 

pounds yet premiums continue rise. Insurers reneged on their promise to pass on savings to 

consumers.  

The attention really needs to be on the insurance industry’s own dysfunctional practices, 

which continue to hit motorists in the pocket year after year.  
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